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Senator Bonacic recently attended the Sullivan County United Mixer, which was held at the Monticello Motor Club.
"What a great turnout by the business community who came out to support each other," he said.  "The Monticello Motor
Club was a wonderful host."  The Club periodically holds such community events to promote Sullivan County.

Pictured with Senator Bonacic are Marc Baez, President & CEO, Sullivan County Partnership for Economic
Development; Ira Steingart, President,
Sullivan County IDA; Jen Flad, Vice President of Government Affairs & Business Development, Sullivan County IDA;
Roberta Byron Lockwood,
President, Sullivan County Visitors Association and Cathy Paty, President, Sullivan County Chamber.


